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Dear Master Gardener, 
 
I hope you have all had another wonderful week.  It's been 
a whirlwind of a week, folks! Between chasing runaway 
cucumbers, negotiating peace treaties between feuding 
tomato plants, and trying to decipher the cryptic 
messages of our resident garden gnome, I've barely had a 
moment to stop and smell the roses—although I did 
manage to accidentally inhale a cloud of pollen yesterday, 
does that count? Anyway, amidst the chaos and the 
compost, let's take a moment to sit down, relax, and read 
through the weekly digest so we can all stay up to date. 
 
 
The May/June Magnolia chronical is now live. Its another 
great issue so be sure to click the link below to read our 
newest issue. 
 
Our May meeting is coming up soon on May 21st at St. 
James. This month our guest speaker will be Mark Gibson 
from Green Thumb Nursery who will be speaking on 
Ponds and Koi. As a kid I always wanted to have a pond 
with koi fish in my back yard so I am eager to learn from 
him 
 
Our spring luncheon is happing in NEXT weeks at Bemis 
tree farm so be sure to sign up for it online with the link 
below 
 
Dues are now considered late! 
If you have not paid your dues yet they are now $30. You 
can pay online using the link farther in the digest. 
We have a lot of new and upcoming events this month so 
the digest has gotten rather long. Please scroll through as 
we have several master gardener events you wont want to 
miss out on! 



 
Thank you for joining constant contact. Feel free to reach 
out if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Happy Gardening, 
Derek Reed 

 

 

 

Magnolia Chronicle has a new look and a new location on 
the armgs.org website! New issues and archive issues can now be 

accessed from the main menu bar. 
 

In this issue of Magnolia Chronicle: 
• President's Message 
• A Guide to Spring Garden Tours in the South 
• Urbana Farmstead: A Journey from Heritage Roots to Urban Farming in 
Arkansas 
• Gardening is Good Therapy for All 
• Kathy Ratcliffe: A Garden Legacy 
• A Day in the Garden at Historic Arkansas Museum 

Magnolia Chronicle 

 

Visit our Website 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

http://armgs.org/
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G_fpUxAElZsAJXvbkEemo5oYWF5BMFMVBh_lkgjH47GWcsorccaZtepoYPW-OX5mTUsdvzHvgOWnR5wJMMoCkLtSYn9wDkes3Feq6xqumq-EnO1AkxKw_WAlTYkUuAVXx2gpeHxqo45t8_j9wuJgIIRmSSsJ5bCPpwZaJBcCFO0=&c=hvFim-gemtqTuyeMlqBkKzzoEs2rENgbQPyeQF4RFBC8uzJtUUGEvw==&ch=pnZ59SAOY7SrQf_A0Re42TAzhDH-SH523JxFDdz-B14p1oaamabvsA==
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G_fpUxAElZsAJXvbkEemo5oYWF5BMFMVBh_lkgjH47GWcsorccaZta4U2mtN9vCqsQNoUwICzm2OTRA95Dio1Qpr3qzzr1j5tBZbIJQPe0SSxANEp0vHAO0AcHoFG--zvVWehug5WOjscYMHvwr4VA==&c=hvFim-gemtqTuyeMlqBkKzzoEs2rENgbQPyeQF4RFBC8uzJtUUGEvw==&ch=pnZ59SAOY7SrQf_A0Re42TAzhDH-SH523JxFDdz-B14p1oaamabvsA==


DIRECTORY TIME!!!! 
 
We are planning on making a printed directory again this year after not 
doing it for the past year. 
 
So in order to insure that everyone's information is correct please go 
to the directory on our ARMGS and check your information. If you wish 
to make changes to your listing please contact Cindy Strauss 
at cjstrauss@sbcglobal.net. 
 
You can find the directory by either logging into our armgs.org website 
and clicking on the directory tab on the bar above or you can check the 
PDF by clicking the link below. 
 
Thank You! 

 

PCMG 2024 Directory 

 

 

 

 

 

Both our March and April monthly meeting recordings have been 
added to our website. If you were unable to attend and want to watch 
them please click the links below to check them out! 

 

March 

 

April 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:cjstrauss@sbcglobal.net
http://armgs.org/
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G_fpUxAElZsAJXvbkEemo5oYWF5BMFMVBh_lkgjH47GWcsorccaZtTWeKtnHoCDOzngO9NSf5BEjhFqhuXEGWm112zfbiU3FxcFX665eR7SekX09L6wNuNvzidFxuB9tCyfNsiaLfaEBsB4Clon1LZC5WMMglbmeorUAtyFM2vSHjbByK9evgxc_uEdpOi71-nVLIT5KjN4VOp_N2rwiu-QaXXyc_Nhl-4wWgH7vHsBrGz32mIJwnV96j83psSVl&c=hvFim-gemtqTuyeMlqBkKzzoEs2rENgbQPyeQF4RFBC8uzJtUUGEvw==&ch=pnZ59SAOY7SrQf_A0Re42TAzhDH-SH523JxFDdz-B14p1oaamabvsA==
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G_fpUxAElZsAJXvbkEemo5oYWF5BMFMVBh_lkgjH47GWcsorccaZtQa9ms202yLj1Pix1sBfSicv8aFSmgAM4pf3E4K0Hh225bIrDABAcz9OhTxlvq9rn5bV3-YHmHPh5E3hlhR0Hcg209whTjZNid1joiebmKb_rX3sPljABUEFZ32Hyc8KeoqB3cssO7PL&c=hvFim-gemtqTuyeMlqBkKzzoEs2rENgbQPyeQF4RFBC8uzJtUUGEvw==&ch=pnZ59SAOY7SrQf_A0Re42TAzhDH-SH523JxFDdz-B14p1oaamabvsA==
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G_fpUxAElZsAJXvbkEemo5oYWF5BMFMVBh_lkgjH47GWcsorccaZtQa9ms202yLj0oKgneyXn4HgFxLqQald0yRmRmREfTv8zmSdEvxOPgBUWKszQI0mbgR6g6vVXtm111reM2Z3YilS-tcuyht0pttAPj1eiI9z2Tl4uIF-xfCTwggBlCOZV24r3ngxhw4B&c=hvFim-gemtqTuyeMlqBkKzzoEs2rENgbQPyeQF4RFBC8uzJtUUGEvw==&ch=pnZ59SAOY7SrQf_A0Re42TAzhDH-SH523JxFDdz-B14p1oaamabvsA==


 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 



The Event Committee is at it again! That's right join PCMG at Bemis 
Tree Farm on May 15th for our spring educational event. We will have 
two educational speakers: 
 
Dr. Antony Bowden will be talking on Arkansas Trees 
and some guy named Randy Forst will be talking about Pollinators. 
 
The event is 15 dollars a person. 
 
Three lunch options are available for the day: 
Chicken Fajita Salad 
Chicken Caesar Salad 
Vegan Salad 
 
Please contact Sharon Priest at 501-837-8200 
or priestsharon931@gmail.com to register. 
 
You can pay by cash or check (checks must be made out to Pulaski 
county extension) at the county office or at our April general meeting. 
Or pay online by clicking the link below! 
 
When sending in a payment please indicate what the payment is for 
and what you would like for lunch that day. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there! 

 

Register and Pay Online! 
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Time to pay dues! 
PAST-APRIL DUES AMOUNT: 

$30 (After April 30th) 
ONLINE PAYMENTS!!!! 

Click Here to Pay Dues Online!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G_fpUxAElZsAJXvbkEemo5oYWF5BMFMVBh_lkgjH47GWcsorccaZtRZohntTOA1kAWd2K-crAUC2jkoCz9jmDiMK4n3xWTHmDCE9H_2XVItfYfligiveYLfRvfh1fkZk1xQmsb-F8CeM86EIs1mH-IEP7-6ViUyOsEP5j43T-wJRwvH_odRCDJRUStWcPke5&c=hvFim-gemtqTuyeMlqBkKzzoEs2rENgbQPyeQF4RFBC8uzJtUUGEvw==&ch=pnZ59SAOY7SrQf_A0Re42TAzhDH-SH523JxFDdz-B14p1oaamabvsA==


 

 

 


